Notice of Intent to Award Bid

DATE POSTED:  September 19, 2019
FROM: Mandy C. Hall, Director of Businesw}a‘/
SUBJECT: Choral Attire — Salem High School (SHS)

Proposals for the SHS Choral Attire were received from two (2) companies by the
proposal due date of 8/7/2019 at 4:00 pm in response to an RFP (Request for
Proposals). The companies were:

e Formal Fashions Inc.
¢ Academic Choir Apparel

Following discussions with both proposers, the evaluation committee deemed the top
ranked proposer for robes to be Academic Choir Apparel and for other attire to be
Formal Fashions Inc. and the bid will be awarded to each company for those specific
items with the contract to start on or around October 1, 2019.

Salem City Schools does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability, or age in its programs or
activities.



